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Join us for

166 W. Doyle Street
Toccoa, GA 30577

f e a t u r i n g

M O V I E N I G H T

     Get ready to embark on an epic cinematic adventure! On Thursday,
June 27 at 7 PM, we're headed to the Ritz Theatre for a screening of
Under the Boardwalk!

     But that's not all - our NGCU staff has a special surprise in store for
each of you. You'll receive a complimentary movie ticket, along with a
drink and snack. Make sure to arrive early to secure your spot and
claim your refreshments.

Under the BoardwalkUnder the Boardwalk

We can't wait to see you there!

 RSVP by emailing mail@ngcu.org

to reserve your seat for this event.


